THE ROYAL VICTORIA HOSPITAL OF BARRIE
201 GEORGIAN DRIVE BARRIE ONTARIO L4M 6M2 TELEPHONE (70S) 728-9802

RV 1445

November 7, 2005

Nicky Portlock

Spa Lumina

74 Cedar Pointe Dr.
Barrie, ON L4N 5R7

Dear iicky,

On behalf of the Royal Victoria Hospital Wellness Committee, I would like to extend our
sincere appreciation for your participation in our 2005 Wellness Week and we hope that you
found this event to be helpful to the promotion of your services. We also sincerely appreciate
your generous donation of a gift for our daily staff draws.

The Royal Victoria Hospital Healthy Workplace Week was supported by Health Canada and
the National Quality Institute. Healthy Workplace Week was dedicated to promoting
comprehensive workplace health in Canada.

Two of the key reasons for our success of Wellness Week this year have been your
generosity and donation of time. The support from the public helps us to meet the goal of
sustaining “exceptional people” through the support of our employees and to provide
“exceptional care” for our patients.

Once again, we, the Wellness Committee, would like to take the opportunity to thank you for
attending our Wellness Day at the Royal Victoria Hospital. We truly appreciated all your
efforts in assisting our staff to achieve a greater work-life balance.

Best regards,

Tanya Maclnnis
Attendance & Wellness Coordinator
Sent on behalf of the Royal Victoria Hospital Wellness Committee
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